
SOUTHERNILLINOIS UNIVERSITY

CARBONDALE, ILLINOIS

April 28, 1954

Dr. Joshua Lederberg
Department of Genetics
College of Agriculture
The University of Wisconsin
Madison 6, Wisconsin

Dear Josh

Please let us know the numbers of the cultures which
you received, and we will send you their descriptions.

Sincerely, yours,

Carl C. Lindegren, Director
Biological Research Laboratory

CCL: gb


